
This Valentine’s Day, Girl Scouts of the USA is teaming up with  
Wish of a Lifetime from AARP for their Cupid Crew 2022 campaign, a volunteer-

driven effort to safely create and deliver heartfelt cards to older adults.  

From our heart to yours, have a wonderful Valentine’s Day. We’re glad to be 
able to share a moment of love with you. 


